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FINANCIAL MONITORING — REVENUE BUDGET
(Report by the Head of Financial Services)

2006/07 Budget — As at September 2006

The Cabinet received a report on the latest position of the 2006/07
revenue budget at its meeting on 20" July 2006. When Cabinet met
on 7™ September 2006 the Director of Finance gave a presentation
that highlighted changes to the revenue budget as at August 2006.
The Cabinet report of 7" September 2006 on the financial strategy,
identified variations to the budget in addition to the savings list.

This report brings these items together and updates the latest position
on the forecast outturn on the revenue budget. These variations are in
addition to the savings that were reported to Cabinet on 7" September
2006.

The main variations are shown in the table in Annex A.

Although the forecast outturn shows a saving of £571k on the original
budget, it should be noted that £255k is a technical adjustment for
planning delivery grant for previous years.

Budget Monitoring

In the report to Cabinet on 20" July 2006 there were recommendations
as to how the budget monitoring process could be improved. It should
be noted that all the Directors have met with their Heads of Service to
review the outturn for 2005/6 and the spending to date and forecast
expenditure in 2006/07. These meetings will continue to be held at
least quarterly.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Cabinet note the spending variations.
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